
 

May 14, 2025 

 

 Dear East Greenwich Township School District Community, 

It is with great pleasure that we announce the appointment of Ms. Christina Battiato as our new Director 

of Student Services. Ms. Battiato joins our district with extensive experience as both a school leader and 

Child Study Team member. Her impressive background, combined with her expertise and dedication to 

student services, makes Ms. Battiato an exceptional addition to our educational leadership team. 

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Ms. Battiato as she begins this important role in our 

school community. We encourage you to read her personal letter of introduction below to learn more 

about her. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans  

Ms. Battiato Director of Student Services Letter of Introduction 

 
 

 

https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01912656/Centricity/Domain/4/Ms.%20Battiato%20Director%20of%20Student%20Services%20Letter%20of%20Introduction.pdf

